
Dear Valued Customer,
We hope that you,  your fami ly  and team are safe dur ing these diff icult  t imes that we
are exper iencing with COVID-19.  The past few months have been chal lenging and
has forced us al l  look at different ways of conduct ing business.  

We take pride in providing training programs that add value to your business .
In  l ight of  the current s i tuat ion we have made some changes in how we provide
train ing as we do our part  to pract ice social  distancing and mit igate the spread of
the v i rus.    

1 .   Onsite training has been put on hold unti l  further notice.
2.  Coffee Talk online training opportunit ies wil l  continue.  

Please v is i t  our  website and fol low us on social  media to stay up to date

We wi l l  cont inue to monitor  the CDC and publ ic off ic ials  for  guidance. We
recommend that you also monitor  the s i tuat ion and stay informed so you can take
the necessary precaut ions to keep yourself  and your fami ly  safe.

We look forward to seeing you in person and getting back to a normal program
as quickly as possible.  

In  the meant ime,  i f  you have any specif ic quest ions or  t rain ing needs,  p lease reach
out to us through your RMI Sales Representat ive and we wi l l  work with you to
determine an alternate means to accommodate your needs.

We appreciate your business and support  in  our  t rain ing efforts!

Thank you,

Chr is  Wolfe
Manager of Technical  Support  and Train ing
cwolfe@raymurray.com  /  800-628-5044
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